
 
 

Dear Ladies Evening League Members, 

 

Welcome to the 2018 golf season at Oneka Ridge!  The golf league will start on Wednesday 

April 18th and run until Wednesday September 12th (22 events).  Wednesday tee times are 4:00 

to 6:32 p.m. on one side and 5:30 pm shotgun on the other side.  I will be sending out an email 

late March informing everyone on how to reserve a tee time for the year.  If you are returning 

from last year, you will have the first shot at your tee time from last year. 

 

We will have our 9th annual Women’s Club Championship on Sunday August 19th.  We changed 

the date of this event in hopes of attracting more ladies. We will be able to go off earlier in the 

morning, have a better pace of play, and have a nice celebration afterwards.  This event is open 

to any women in any of our leagues.  Many of our league events can be scored two ways, one as 

the event is described and as a stroke play score.  Your 9 hole stroke play score can be entered 

for handicap purposes.  The cost of a GHIN handicap to league members is $ 26.00. 

 

The league fee will be $90.00 this year, which will go towards weekly prizes, and appetizers for 

social events. The daily green fee will be $19.00 for 9 holes walking and $28.00 with cart. (This 

is a 9 hole league.) 

 

After each event, we will post the winners of the event on the bulletin board and online at 

www.onekaridgegc.com.  You will be able to check your credit balance in the Pro Shop.   

 

We have ordered some of the leading brands in women’s golf apparel. Feel free to stop by before 

the opening meeting to browse our exciting new selections. 

 

The ladies opening meeting will be on Wednesday April 11th at 5:00 p.m.  Appetizers and 

cocktails will be served. Please feel free to bring friends who are interested in joining the league.  

In effort to help with pace of play issues we will limit the league to 140 

ladies. 
 

Please fill out the attached form and mail it along with your payment. 

If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact us via email or phone. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the opening meeting! 

 

Jon Hatcher        

Head Golf Professional       

Jonhatcher@onekaridgegc.com    
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